
Posted:  April 16, 2019 
 

  
 
  
 Postdoctoral Research Fellow  
 
The Department of Computer Science and Engineering at New Mexico Institute of Mining and 
Technology (New Mexico Tech) is seeking a Postdoctoral Research Follow in the area of 
smart grid security and privacy. The expected start date is Sept. 15, 2019. 
 
The successful candidate should possess a Ph.D. degree in Computer Science, Computer 
Engineering, Electrical Engineering or other closely related areas with a strong research 
background in smart grid security and privacy. The candidate should have a proven record in 
conducting high quality research, strong oral and written communication skills in English, 
excellent computer programming skills, desire to collaborate with other researchers, and 
mentor graduate and undergraduate students. Experiences in grant proposal writing is a plus.  
 
The position is for 12 months and can be extended for another two years based on 
performance. The position will be paid at $50K/year with benefits.   
 
Interested applicants should email a cover letter, detailed CV, transcript(s), representative 
publications, and contact information of 2-3 references to Rosa Jaramillo 
(nmtjobapps@npe.nmt.edu). Review of applicants will begin on May 1, and continue until the 
position is filled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Apply to: New Mexico Tech, Human Resources 801 Leroy Pl.  Brown Hall Box 063, Socorro, NM  87801-4796 


